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Please edit as needed; some details are fuzzy.......

The January 12, 2017 meeting of the NorthSound chapter was called to order by
President Robert Powell at 7 PM.

Thanks was expressed to Kelly Beerman for the arrangements of the Christmas
dinner, and to all who supported it with their attendance. Treasurer Dave Grant said
it was a financial success, also.

Since no nominations for new officers were received, the slate of the previous year
will continue for the next year.

Aaron Collins reported that noise complaints at the airport have diminished. As
before, the preponderance of the complaints come from one source. He mentioned
the ongoing negotiations with an FBO for transfer of control of hangars and
tie-downs. Alpha Tech is planning to build more hangars. The GA building has been
divided so that the north half is run by BAS, and the south half by Command
Aviation.

Matt, the tower chief, appealed to pilots to feel free to contact them at the tower
concerning any issues that arise.

Peggy Gordon announced two presentations that are scheduled to be given at
Boundary Bay airport in the near future.

The speaker for the evening was Charlie Rehberger, talking about acquiring and
flying his Yak 52.
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